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GOD IS STILL SPEAKING-through you!

By Brenda Crisp, Executive Director

In the month of June, I met a young mom and her four children, ages 9,7,4
and 7 months. She sat in my office and said, "I need help!" She told me her
story of verbal and physical abuse, of their life n a shelter and living in her
car. I cried, my body ached and my heart hurt. She had gone through so
much. She clearly said, "I can work, but I need a safe place for my kids." |
heard me say, "You can sleep here tonight." I called to the kitchen and asked
if we could feed 5 more people and the answer was "We'll make that
happen." I asked her to take all to the restroom to wash and while they did, I
called the shelter to verify her story. I then called other places to see if there
were openings and was told, "NO. Okay, Lord, Kindercottage is their home
tonight."

The next day I sent out an email to you. God and you responded and within
6 hours, you donated a house full of furniture and supplies needed to make it
a home. WOW! You're good. God is Still Speaking and God spoke loudly.
The house was approved, mspected and ready to be furnished. My family
answered the other call-How do we get all of this from all areas of Illinois? It
happened. All were exhausted from lifting, pulling, and shoving all day but by
7 that evening, all furniture, bedding, clothing, small appliances, eating and
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cooking utensils were inside the house. HOWEVER, the family could not
occupy the house, as it was just too hot so UPK remained their home. I
made a few calls and found enough fans to make it work. Mom works to
care for the elderly in their homes, the children are enrolled at Kindercottage.
Mom has made enough to purchase a small used air-conditioner and they are
now safe and a house is a home.

A BIG THANK YOU to all of you for making this home possible with your
donations. God speaks through you.

We're staying cool in the summertime heat!
We put on our swimsuits, have our small pool, our bubbles and squirt guns
and we stay cool with water play!




We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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